TO:

CFMA BOARD OF DIRECTORS:






Phone Number
E-Mail Address
Mandy Irvine

(760)497-0222
mirvine@igst.com
Lisa Hitt
(858)334-4102
lisa@pacificbuildinggroup.com  
Dave Eveland 
(760)744-0760
develand@southerncontracting.com 
Dan Larson
(760)746-1560
dlarson@aktcpas.com

Olivia Roemer

(951)970-5113
olivia.roemer@teamtag.net 
Greg Sallee

(619)308-8814
gregs@gpwcpas.com 
FROM: 
Mandy Irvine
RE:

October 16, 2013 BOD Meeting Minutes
NEXT BOARD MEETING:


Date:

November 13, 2013


Time:

12 Noon


Sponsor: 
PBG
Address:
9752 Aspen Creek Court, Suite 150  San Diego, CA 92126
RSVP:

Lisa Hitt- lisa@pacificbuildinggroup.com  
Present:
Dave Eveland
Past President/VP

Mandy Irvine  
President
Lisa Hitt

Secretary
Olivia Roemer
Facilities/Membership Director
Greg Sallee

Programs


Dan Larson

Treasurer

1.  Call to Order:   
· Mandy called the meeting to order at 1:14pm
2. Review of Minutes:   
· Minutes approved for August 2013 meeting by Dan and Lisa
3. Notes/Action Items

· It was decided to keep Glenda as our chapter admin for database maintenance, email announcements and website updates
· Mandy mentioned that we need more golfers, hole sponsors and raffle prize sponsors for the golf tournament. All BOD members agreed to help. 

· All BOD members agreed to help spread the word about the upcoming directors dinner at Vintana on August 23.

· The CFO Roundtable was a good format and it was agreed to do these more often.  Lisa Hitt and Greg Sallee agreed to head this up. 

· Due to budget constraints, we are not doing Spring Creek this year.

4. Facilities Report

· A main topic of discussion was the change in facilities to the Doubletree.  The BOD agreed that the locations and facilities are right.  It’s just a matter of getting the price down to something comparable to what we are paying now.  Olivia will work with the Doubletree on that.  We may also move our golf tournament to the Doubletree and have all meetings and events in one location.  Mandy received the contract and will compare prices and features to Twin Oaks
5. Review of Past Meeting/Event

· Attendance was low but topic was very good and relevant
6. Current/Upcoming Planning Status:  
· We need everyone’s help on the golf tournament with sponsors and golfers

· We are doing succession planning for October

· November Fall Seminar.  Basics and Full Cycle Job costing.  Each will last about 3 hours.  Free for students.  Mention “bring PM’s and Estimators”  

· December- Dave Will produce Economic Update

· January- Todd Davis will do our Leadership meeting

· March- Lisa will talk to Mark Walton about presenting a relevant topic  
9.
Membership 
· A couple new members recently added.  
· Olivia has the plaques

      10.  Treasurers Report
· Dan gave a treasurers report.  We were able to reconcile the 2012 golf tournament and we made about $5k.  Our 3/31/13 year end financials show a new loss of -$475.78 due to low meeting attendance.  The BOD agreed to make an effort to get more people to the meetings.  

Meeting adjourned at 2:25pm
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